
Internet privacy and security is something very important in today’s online world.  Toastmasters provides 
options at the club level, District, and International levels for respecting and maintaining your privacy.  Each of 
these options is independent of the other.  For example, if you opt-out of Toastmasters International emails, 
you may still receive emails at the Club and District level.   
 
Clubs using the FreeToastHost web service are required to have you opt-in to receiving emails before you can 
be contacted via the club website.  When you join a club, ask the VP of Membership if the club site requires 
you to opt-in, so you can ensure this email doesn’t go to your spam folder.   
 
District newsletters provide valuable information of the events, deadlines, and happenings with your fellow 
clubs and Toastmasters in District 13.  However you have the option to remove yourself from the distribution 
list. 
 
www.toastmasters.org gives you access to a broad range of information about your account and your 
interactions with Toastmasters International for the limited purpose of viewing and, in certain cases, updating 
that information. Examples of data you can access at www.toastmasters.org include your order history and 
personally identifiable information (including name, email, password, and your club membership history). You 
may choose not to provide data and opt out of services and communications along the way, but certain 
services, may be unavailable to you as a result.  More details on the opt-out options available when you log 
into www.toastmasters.org are listed below: 
 

EMAIL 
Would you like to receive emails from Toastmasters World Headquarters with information tailored to your needs?  By 
selecting “No,” you will still receive communications related to your membership and the organization such as voting, region 
alignments, dues, and recognition.  However, you may not receive other valuable information about events and programs 
such as the International Convention and Pathways learning experience updates. 

MAIL 
Would you like to receive post mail from Toastmasters World Headquarters with information tailored to your needs?  By 
selecting “No,” you will still receive communications related to your membership and the organization such as voting, region 
alignments, dues, and recognition. However, you may not receive other valuable information about events and programs such 
as the International Convention and Pathways learning experience updates. 

THIRD PARTY 
By placing an order in the Toastmasters Online store, you agree to your information being used by Toastmasters 
International’s third party distributor.  The distributor will only use your information for processing your order and will not 
share your information.  This will not impact your education awards or magazine subscription.  Do you agree to having a third 
party process your order(s)?  If you select “No,” you will not be able to purchase items from the Toastmasters Online Store. 

PHONE 
Would you like to receive calls from Toastmasters World Headquarters with information tailored to your needs?  By selecting 
“No,” you will still receive communications related to your membership and the organization, but you might not receive other 
valuable information. 

YOUR NAME ON PUBLIC REPORTS 
Toastmasters International creates a number of reports for various purposes, including education tracking, which are used by 
club officers and district leaders.  Member names are visible on these reports, but you have the right to be anonymous.  

 

http://www.toastmasters.org/

